
MEMORANDUM 

 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
 

DATE: July 25, 2016 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Rob Bartoli, Project Planner 

SUBJECT: Request for continuance of PLN 2015-00465 (Peninsula Open Space Trust) 

 

 

Staff has postponed this item to the August 10, 2016 Planning Commission hearing, in order to 

work with the applicant to resolve some issues related to the scope of the project.   

 

 


